
Do you have a youth soccer league 
in need of a place to play?

www.facebook.com/OrangeCountyParks twitter.com/OCParks

The County of Orange is interested in hearing from non-profit youth 
organizations who need soccer fields for practice and matches. Mile Square 
Regional Park in Fountain Valley has three soccer fields available for use by 
approved Orange County-based non-profit youth organizations. 
 
The County is only providing the field, not organizing leagues. We are offering 
this opportunity to organizations with existing teams or groups who are 
interested in starting programs of their own. 
 
There are three fields available for daytime use only on the following days: 

•	 May 2 - Oct. 1: Saturdays
•	 After Oct. 1: Saturdays and Sundays

If you would like to discuss your program and get information about the fields 
and their availability, please contact Ofelia Velarde-Garcia at (714) 834-3110 or 
email her at Ofelia.Velarde-Garcia@ocgov.com for more information.  

Mile Square Regional Park is located at: 
16801 Euclid Street
Fountain Valley, CA 92708


